
Ysanne Bethel
Portland
LD 1134
LD 1134 is in violation of state and federal law guaranteeing equal protection and is 
therefore unconstitutional. Stripping funding for protecting trans people is federal 
overreach and sets a dangerous precedent by opening the door to further attacks on 
Mainer's civil rights. We are better than this and I urge you to vote "Ought not to 
pass". 


